
SHAC MINUTES 

October 15, 2018 

SHAC had their first meeting for the year at 5:15 in the cafeteria. Everyone 

welcomed by Marcella Bilberry with 14 people present. 

First on the agenda were some things that have happened at the school thus 

far. On August 17 CPR/AED first aid class was taught to employees. The cafeteria 

had “Breakfast with Grandparents” on September 10 and on October 13 the 

school, gyms and locker rooms were disinfected. 

Fall Festival is scheduled for Saturday, October 20 with all students, staff and 

parents helping with activities. KOMEN fundraiser will be Friday October 19 

with a pink pep rally with bandana sales and Kiss the Pig contest. 

Red Ribbon Week is October 22-26 with lessons on dangers of drugs and alcohol 

during morning announcements and a program from EPIC entertainment .  

The Spur Fire Dept. will be presenting a fire safety program to our students on 

October 22nd. United Blood Services will be here October 23 from 2:30-5:30 for a 

staff and community blood drive. Wednesday, October 31st the cafeteria will be 

having breakfast with parents and the Spur Clinic will be coming to the school to 

give staff flu shots. 

Odie Navarro with Managed Care and Addictive Behaviors started her classes 

with the 6th grade students October 16. 

Stephanie Martinez is heading up a literacy night for parents and students to 

come to the school and read together. Hot dogs will be served. November 15 

will be the night for secondary to attend.  

We discussed other ideas and programs that we could do to get parent 

involvement at the school. Different people to work on some of the ideas to see 

what we can get scheduled. 

With no other items on the agenda meeting was adjourned at 5:50. 

      Marcella Bilberry   


